
 

 

15 February 2021 was the 50th anniversary of the decimalisation of Britain’s coinage. This publication marks the 
occasion by bringing together rare materials produced by the resistance: the Anti-Decimal Association, and the Anti-
Decimal Group. The article Fight Against Decimal Money Launched is from the Daily Telegraph, 29 April 1968, and the 
photograph of Antony Insoll collecting signatures is from The Times, 21 June 1968. The cartoon on the back page is 
from The Observer, 26 October 1969, the month the 10 shilling note was replaced by the 50 pence piece. 



 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

The origins of the Anti-Decimal Association and Anti-Decimal Group are recorded in the Duodecimal Newcast, 
newsletter of the Dozenal Society of Great Britain, an organisation set up in 1959 to highlight the advantages of the 
dozen over ten-based systems for numeration and measurement. 
 
The July 1967 Newscast reported the Dozenal Society’s AGM of 29 October 1966, held at the Raglan Hotel, EC1: 
 

 
 

  
 
From the October 1967 Newscast: 

 

 
 

From the April 1968 Newscast, reporting the AGM of 24 October 1967, held at the Brown Bear, Holborn: 
 

 
 

 

 

 





 
 

 

 
 



 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 

Lord Somers, speaking in the House of Lords, 26 June 1969: “It is rather significant that there should be an 
Anti-Decimal Group, because if metrication were such a desirable step, I should hardly think there would 
be a group organised to oppose it. However, the Anti-Decimal Group give a rather interesting supposition. 
They say milk costs 10½d per pint - that was in November, 1968. The halfpenny is being de-monetised in 
1969; therefore, the price will be 11d per pint. As from February 15, 1971, 11d is converted to 4½p; but as 
11d is in fact 4·583 recurring new pence, the price will be 5p - that is to say, in today's currency, one shil-
ling per pint. The pint will be replaced by the half-litre, which is 90 cubic centimetres less than one pint. 
Therefore the housewife will pay the equivalent of one shilling for less than a pint of milk”.  

 





 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
British Weights and Measures Association  

www.bwma.org.uk 




